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How the Church "Welcomes the Stranger"
National Migration Week is celebrated in the
Catholic Church this year from September 20
– 26. The theme chosen by the Holy Father,
“Towards an ever wider ‘we’,” is an appeal to
build a universal community--starting with
the Church--where no one is excluded. Join
us for the Parish Liaison Network Quarterly
Meeting to celebrate and explore diversity
within our Diocese and how the Church
“Welcomes the Stranger.” Representatives
from Diocesan and Catholic Charities’
ministries will share resources, information,
stories and strategies on how individuals and
parishes can create welcoming and
supportive environments for migrants and
refugees in our communities. A grab n' go
lunch will be provided to those who RSVP.
This is an in-person only event.

 
 

Parish Liaison Network
Quarterly Meeting
September 22, 2021

 

PLN Quarterly Meeting

Wed, Sept 22, 2021

10:00 - 11:30 am
 

Christ the Redeemer 

Roman Catholic Church

Atonement Hall 

46833 Harry Byrd Hwy, 

Sterling, VA 20164

This meeting is in-person only.

Boxed lunch for those who RSVP.

 

Please RSVP by Sept 16:

Email volunteer@ccda.net
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